
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The first day of kindergarten was a resounding success. Students were welcomed under a 

canopy of balloons and warmly inducted by their respective class teachers. Children excitedly 

took “My First Day of School” pictures with their equally ecstatic parents at the photo-booth 

designed by our staff. And the highlight of it all was the laughter of the kids echoing out from the 

Bouncing Castle. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To become the leading school of choice within Qatar, producing responsible and 

productive citizens for the betterment of society as a whole. 
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Upcoming Events 
6th October Teachers’ Day – a 
special day of appreciation for 
our hardworking teachers 
13th October Healthy Food Day, 
which will also be a colour day 

for the students 



 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Busy Young Learners 
Our students have enthusiastically learning their alphabet and numbers, English and 
Arabic, Qur’an and Halaqa and everything else about the wonderful world around 
them. Our teachers have been coming up with fun and exciting ways to impart lessons, 
such as making playdough from scratch and baking alphabet biscuits with the kids. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

We had a fun school party for the 
students to celebrate the end of week 1 

where the kids came dressed in their 
finest and brought snacks to share with 

their classmates. They were taught 
about the importance of healthy food in 

our diet and some even had a lovely 
picnic in the playground with their 

teachers. 
 

CELEBRATIONS 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder 
It would really be a pity to see your 
child excluded out of group 
photographs, so do remember to 
send them to school in proper 
uniform each day! Also do not forget 
to send your child’s homework diary 
to school in his/her bag everyday as 
it is the most effective means of 
communication with their Class 
Teacher. 

 

Our Halaqa Time 
 
At Al Madina, one of our goals is passing on the teachings of Islam 
to the new generation at an early age. 
In Halaqa we introduce a simple concepts of Aqeeda, and 
encourage the Islamic behavior among the children.  We pick a 
hadith every month and practice it throughout the month. We 
believe that this will inculcate good manners and morals in the 
children which will help them grow into admirable members of the 
Muslim society. 
Hadith Of The Moth: Abu Hurairah (May Allah be pleased with 
him) reported: 
Messenger of Allah (صلى الله عليه وسلم) said, “You will not enter Jannah until you 
believe, and you shall not believe until you love one another. May I 
inform you of something, if you do, you love each other. Promote 
greeting amongst you (by saying As-salamu 'alaikum to one 
another)". 
[Muslim]. 

 


